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Ref. No. FFWPUI BFD-1 2021-13 

To:  Cheon Eui Won Chair, Regional Group Presidents, Sub-regional Directors, National Leaders 
Cc:  Personnel-in-charge in Regional Group Headquarters and Sub-region Headquarters 
From:  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification  
International Headquarters (FFWPU IHQ) Blessed Family Office 

Date:  8.18 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 9th Year of Cheon Il Guk (September 24, 2021)  
Re.:  Notice of 2nd Adjustment of CheonBo 2021 Evaluation Period  
 

May the love and blessings of Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you always. 
Following the first level of CheonBo evaluation conducted in August 2021, the second level of 

CheonBo evaluation is underway. However, after this upcoming CheonBo Festival on October 10th, the next 
CheonBo Festival will be conducted in the year 2027, so we are announcing the 2nd adjustment of CheonBo 
evaluation period as below according to the True Parents’ grace providing more opportunities for more 
candidates to apply for CheonBo this year. So please announce about this to all the candidates and encourage 
the evaluation committee members to evaluate.  
 

1. Notice of 2nd Adjustment of CheonBo 2021 Evaluation Period 
A. Period: By October 9th (Saturday), 2021 
B. Administrative Matters 

1) The candidate must prepare the supporting documents within the period and “Request Evaluation” 
2) The Church Leader of the church to which the candidate belongs must complete the 
“Recommendation by Church Leader” 
3) We will conduct the 1st level evaluation and 2nd level evaluation from time to time within the 
period. 

C. Notice for Candidates 
1) The candidates who are in the process of evaluation and the candidates who are requesting for 
the evaluation within the period must attend the “CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony” that will be held 
by each region before October 3rd. 
2) The candidates who are in the process of evaluation and the candidates who are requesting for 
the evaluation within the period must attend the “CheonBo Registration Blessing” on October 3rd 
that is conducted by the International Headquarters. 
3) The candidates who are in the process of evaluation and the candidates who are requesting for 
the evaluation within the period must attend the “CheonBo Festival” on October 10th that is 
conducted by the International Headquarters. 
4) The schedule of the final evaluation and the announcement of the induction result will be 
informed later on. 
 

 
2. Administrative Information 

A. Contact person: Mr. Yasunao Kawata of FFWPU IHQ Blessed Family Department 1 



 
B. E-mail: ffwpuihqcb@gmail.com 
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